From: ‘Redacted ‘

Sent: 3/31/2010 11:06:45 AM

To: 'mecl@cpuc.ca.gov' (mcl@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc: 'dao@cpuc.ca.gov' (dao@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Tang, Clayton K.' (CKT@cpuc.ca.gov);
'Bower, Donna-Fay' (dfb@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcec:
Subject: GRC: PG&E's Response to DRA-218-MCL (CONFIDENTIAL)

CONFIDENTIAL

Mariana:

Please find attached PG&E's response to DRA data request 218. Hard copy sets of these
responses will be hand delivered to the Commission this afternoon. Please note that the
attachment to question 2 contains confidential information and is submitted
pursuant to Public Utilities Code § 583. Please be in touch with any questions you
may have.
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Thank You,

Redacted

GRC 2011 Case Coordinator
Operations Proceedings

Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Redacted
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